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Commission Implementing Regulation (EU) 2023/2513 concerning the non-renewal of the

approval of the active substance triflusulfuron-methyl

What is changing and why?

The European Commission has decided not to renew approval of the active substance

triflusulfuron-methyl. This is due to concerns about groundwater contamination and potential

adverse effects on human health.

Timeline

This Regulation applies from 21 November 2023. EU producers will be permitted to use stocks

of products containing triflusulfuron-methyl until 20 August 2024.

For more information see the full record on the AGRINFO website – where you can also view the

latest AGRINFO Update newsletters and search the database.
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